Camp Friendship Waitlist Process

If the session or program you want to enroll your camper in is full, you are welcome to join the
waitlist. To add your camper to the waitlist, you will need to submit an online application.
Select the desired session/program and proceed through the form. Two important things to
note: 1) An advisory box will appear if you select a week that is full. This message will notify you
the camper will be placed on the waitlist. You can close the pop up and proceed with the
application. 2) You will not be charged if your camper is placed on a waitlist. You will still be
asked to enter your billing information but will not be charged unless a spot opens for your
camper. We ask for your payment details to make the registration process more efficient in the
event your camper becomes enrolled. You will receive an emailed waitlist confirmation once
your application has been processed.

How does the waitlist process work? Each one of our programs has a specific capacity to ensure
we maintain proper staff to camper ratios. Once a program reaches its maximum capacity, we
will begin a waitlist and add campers in the order their applications are received. Spots become
available in full programs as enrolled campers withdraw or change weeks. Since open spaces
are reliant upon changes to camper registrations, we never know when an opening will become
available. Waitlists will remain open until the session's start date so as many campers can
attend as possible.

You will be contacted by email if a spot opens, and your camper is next on the waitlist. Please
double check that you have a valid email in your account to ensure you receive updates from
camp. We ask you respond whether or not your camper would like to accept the spot by the
deadline indicated in the email. If you do not reply or decline, the spot will be offered to the
next camper on the list. If your camper is enrolled before May 15, a $500 per week deposit will
be charged upon registration. Campers who enroll after May 15 will be charged the full tuition
cost upon registration. Any camper enrolled after May 15 will also need to complete all the
required camper forms upon enrollment so we can properly prepare for their arrival.

Please be assured we will contact you if your camper has an opportunity to move off the
waitlist. We do see movement on the waitlists each year, but there is no way to predict when a
spot will open. You are welcome to call and ask for an update of where your camper is on the
waitlist, but we cannot project how quickly campers will be offered a spot. Since there is not a
fee to join the waitlist, we encourage anyone interested to join. Spaces generally open one at a
time, so please be aware that if family members or siblings are placed on the waitlist together,
they may not be offered spots at the same time. In the event that not everyone from your group
has made it off the waitlist, please contact the camp office prior to your camper’s session start
date if they no longer wish to attend. Waitlists will be closed if they become too lengthy. If a
waitlist has been closed, we will indicate so on our website and camper application.




